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You don't often get email from thaip@unioncity.org. Learn why this is important 

EXTERNAL EMAIL 

Dear Ms. Hackert, 

I hope this email finds you well. I am writing to provide comments and feedback 
regarding the proposed updates to Form 700 and related documents, which the 
Commission will consider at its November 21, 2024, meeting. 

While I appreciate the updates to align with recent legislation, including AB 
1170, I have concerns regarding the mandatory transition to electronic filing for 
certain filers starting January 1, 2025. Specifically, I would like to raise the issue 
that many filers currently use certified e-filing systems, such as Granicus’ 
DisclosureDocs or Netfile, which were previously acceptable to the FPPC. The 
mandatory transition could pose challenges for those filers accustomed to 
these systems, and I would encourage the FPPC to consider exceptions or 
alternatives to minimize potential disruptions. 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide input on these important changes. 
Should you have any questions or require further clarification, please feel free to 
reach out. 

Best regards, 

Thai Nam Pham, MMC, CPMC ????

City Clerk, City of Union City 
Office: 510.675.5448 

34009 Alvarado-Niles Rd 
Union City • CA • 94587 
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